
 

2018 YEAR 5/6 CAMP TO VALLEY HOMESTEAD 
  
 
Hello Parents and Carers of 5/6 students! 

 

Mid-june this year sees the neighbourhood embark upon an adventure 

camp to Valley Homestead. 

 

The camp itself is a great way for the children to experience independence, unity, teamwork, 

collaboration, responsibility and resilience whilst being kept safe and sound and supported to 

develop valuable life skills. 

 

The camp dates are from Tuesday the 12th until Friday the 15th of June, 2018.  

 

Of course, more details regarding camp will be supplied to you during Term 2 but for now the 

teaching team are seeking an idea of the number of interested students for camp.  

 

Naturally, only when we have the total number of students attending will we be able to 

determine the exact costing of the camp per child, but we estimate the charge to be in the 

vicinity of $400 pp.  

 

Please fill the below expression of interest form and send it back to school as soon as possible. 

______________________________________________________________________

_ 

 

 

My child (name) ________________________________ ___________, 

 

(please circle ONE) 

WILL BE WILL NOT BE 

  

           …. attending the 2018 5/6 camp to Valley Homestead.  

 

If you would also like to express your interest in being considered as an ‘adult supervisor’ 

attending the 2018 5/6 camp, please fill out your details below.  

 

(this information will remain confidential) 

 

Name: ______________________________________ Mobile:_____________________ 

 

E-mail:_________________________________________________________________ 


